
Visit of Irish ambassador 
 

Dalfsen – An important visitor in the Muldersstraat Oudleusen. On his tour visiting Dutch companies 

outside the Randstad the Irish Ambassador Mr. John Neary visited Keenan Centre Wennemars. Together 

with his advisor of the Irish Republic ( ed.: Hein-Willem Leeraar) in The Netherlands they extensively 

visited Dick and Reineke Wennemars. The purpose of his visit was to strengthen the connection with 

companies which are doing business with Irish companies. Wennemars imports Keenan feed mixers. 

These agricultural machines are being produced in Ireland. Accompanied by alderman Maurits von 

Martels, the ambassador received a tour along different aspects of the company. Mr John Neary was 

very interested in the integral way of working of Wennemars. The combination of a farmer, feeding 

specialist and being a dealer of Keenan gives the opportunity to advise other farmers in usage, service, 

acquisition and education. On agricultural shows in The Netherlands, Belgium and Luxemburg the stand 

of Keenan is often visited.  

 

(below picture) 

Dick Wennemars (left) shows Mr. John Neary (middle) how fibers remain intact when the Irish feeding 

mixer is used. On the right stands the advisor of Mr. Joh Neary. 
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